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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LINDEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY 

ADOPTION OF THE 2024 EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY 

PLAN AMENDMENT AND FIRST PERIODIC EVALUATION 

FOR THE EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN SUBBASIN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Linden County Water District 

Groundwater Sustainability Agency (LCWD GSA) will hold a Public Hearing at the onset of its 

regular meeting on January 16, 2025, commencing at 6:00 p.m. at Pizza Plus, 19018 E. Highway 26 

in Linden, to receive public comments regarding LCWD GSA’s intent to adopt the 2024 Eastern 

San Joaquin Groundwater Sustainability Plan Amendment and approving submittal of the first  

Periodic Evaluation for the Eastern San Joaquin Subbasin. 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the LCWD GSA may take 

action to adopt the 2024 GSP Amendment and Periodic Evaluation immediately following the close 

of the Public Hearing.  

 
The GSP, originally adopted by the GSA members of the Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater 

Authority in 2020 and amended in 2022, was approved by the Department of Water Resources 

(DWR) on March 2, 2023.  The required 2024 ESJ GSP Amendment and first 5-year Periodic 

Evaluation are to be submitted to DWR by January 29, 2025. 

 
To view the 2024 GSP Amendment and Periodic Evaluation, please visit www.esjgroundwater.org 

or the Linden County Water District office at 18243 E. Highway 26 in Linden.  

 

Written comments may be hand-delivered to the LCWD office, mailed to P.O. Box 595, Linden, 

CA 95236 or emailed to bklindencwd@verizon.net.  Written comments must be received no later 

than 5:00 p.m., January 14, 2025.  At the hearing, the District will hear oral comments from the 

public and review written comments received before making a decision.  The presiding hearing 

officer may limit oral comments to a reasonable length.    

 
For questions, please contact Barbara Kascht at 209-887-3216 or bklindencwd@verizon.net. 
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